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Looking for a great place to host
a meeting, birthday party, family
gathering or bridal shower?
Hudson’s Green Nature and Activity Centre (6210 61
Street) in Ponoka could be the perfect place for your
event!

The facility includes a full kitchen, bathroom facilities,
a large seating area on the main floor and a boardroom
on the upper level. Both floors are wheelchair accessible
and there is lots of free parking.

For more information and to book the facility, please visit
www.ponoka.ca/p/hudson-s-green-nature-activity-centre
or call 403-783-0131.

Visit the Town of Ponoka’s
Trade Show Booth

April 12 and 13
at the annual Ponoka Trade Show

You will have the opportunity to:
• Learn about special events planned for

Ponoka in 2024;
• View the new design for the proposed

Expanded Skate Park planned for Ponoka;
• Attend Coffee with Council on Saturday, April

13 from 10:30 a.m. to 1 p.m.
You can chat with members of Town Council,
ask questions and offer your comments and
ideas on Town initiatives; and

• Enter to win a Town of Ponoka gift basket
that includes a family recreation pass to the
Ponoka Aquaplex and Arena Complex.

Ponoka Arena Complex (4410 54 Street)
Friday, April 12 - 3 to 8 p.m.
Saturday, April 13 - 10 a.m. to 4:30 p.m

Looking for a great place to host
a meeting, birthday party, family
gathering or bridal shower?
Hudson’s Green Nature and Activity Centre (6210 61
Street) in Ponoka could be the perfect place for your
event!

The facility includes a full kitchen, bathroom facilities,
a large seating area on the main floor and a boardroom
on the upper level. Both floors are wheelchair accessible
and there is lots of free parking.

For more information and to book the facility, please visit
www.ponoka.ca/p/hudson-s-green-nature-activity-centre
or call 403-783-0131.

~ TOWN NEWS ~
• Recyclable Materials bundled in clear or blue transparent plastic bags

should be placed at the curb for pick up on March 13, 14 and 15 –
depending on what Zone you live in.

• Grey Carts and Green Carts should be placed at the curb for pick up on
March 20, 21 and 22 – depending on your Zone.

• Missed Pickups – If your curbside recycling, compost (green cart) or
waste (grey cart) was not picked up on your designated collection
day, please contact E360S dispatch at 403-341-9300 or by email at
rddispatch@e360s.ca. For more information on the curbside waste
collection program, please visit the Town website at

or call the Town office at 403-783-4431.
• Please Help Keep Sidewalks Clear of Ice and Snow – The Town would

like to remind residents to please keep sidewalks that border your
property clear of snow and ice. By keeping sidewalks clear of snow
and ice, you are helping to protect the safety and well-being of your
neighbours and fellow citizens in Ponoka. Keeping sidewalks that
border your property clear of snow and ice is also a requirement under
the Ponoka Community Standards Bylaw #387-17 and can result in
fines when necessary. Thank you again for helping keep sidewalks
safe for pedestrians.

~ UPCOMING COUNCIL MEETINGS ~
• Next PRIORITIES AND INITIATIVES COMMITTEE MEETING: Wednesday,

March 20, 2024 at 5:30 p.m.
• Next TOWN COUNCIL MEETING: Tuesday, March 26, 2024 at 6 p.m.
The public is welcome to attend all Council meetings. Meetings will be held in Town
Council Chambers on the third floor of the Ponoka Civic Centre (5604 50 Street).

Town of Ponoka Utility Bills Delayed

Please be advised that Town of Ponoka utility bills will be delayed due
to our system being temporarily down.

The next bill that utility account holders receive will include the
billing amount for February and March. There will be no late payment
penalties applied until regular billing resumes.

In the meantime, you are encouraged to please pay your typical
February utility billing amount (based on the amount charged on
past bills) to help reduce financial pressure from receiving two billing
months on one bill in the coming weeks.

Please note, monthly auto pay will continue uninterrupted for everyone
who has signed up for automatic withdrawals. It will be based on an
estimate of the account holders’ previous billing amounts. Thank you.


